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Dear Parents and Carers 

  

Staffing Update for New Academic Year 24/25 

 

Following our transition days this week I thought it would be a good time to update you on 

staffing changes that are taking place for the new academic year. 

 

Mr Johnson is leaving Dothill and will be taking up a job at a new school in September. We 

wish him lots of luck and hope that all goes well for him. 

 

We will have two new teachers at Dothill in September.  

 

Miss Brotherton will be our new SENDCO/Assistant head teacher. She will be replacing Mr 

Johnson. She is a very experienced teacher and SENDCO and we are looking forward to 

working with her.  

 

Mr Furey will be joining the Year 5/6 teaching team. He has been a teacher for a number of 

years and is looking forward to getting to know us at Dothill. 

 

The classes for September are as follows: 

 
RM Mrs Melville Phase leader for EYFS 

and Year 1 

 

Mrs Wood 

RWT Mrs Wood (M,T,W)      Mrs Thackray (Th,F) 

1G Mrs Gill (was Miss Challinor) 

1D Miss Dhariwal 

2J Miss Jennings Phase leader for 

Years 2,3,4 

 

Mrs Willoughby 

2S Mrs Swindells (M,T,Th,F)      Mrs Thackray (W) 

3B Miss Brotherton (SENDCO) 

3J Mr Jones 

4W Mrs Willoughby 

4RL Mrs Renshaw (M,T)       Mrs Longland (W,Th,F) 

5M Mrs Maltby Phase leader for 

Years 5 and 6 

 

Mr Kirkpatrick 

5F Mr Furey 

6K Mr Kirkpatrick 

6J Miss Jobe 

 

Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler 

Head Teacher 
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